In A Million Words or Less….

Tell Me About Your Scholar

Yes, you are getting a homework assignment!  The reason behind it is that it takes teachers a great deal of time to get to know your children.  This activity gives you a chance to tell me what you think I should know about your scholars.  I will read each and every one of these essays.  I will not share your comments with any other person, including other Team Adventurers teachers, unless you tell me in a message that I can.

Your scholars are in for a wonderful experience in my Big History Project class this year.  The curriculum is rigorous, but very doable.  The ultimate goal of this curriculum is to provide your scholars with the skills and knowledge needed to become productive and successful citizens of both our local community and the wider world.  The central theme of my class is, “we are a community of learners and together we can achieve greatness”.  For the next ten months, your scholars will be part of the Edison and Team Adventurers community, and together, we will explore a vast array of concepts, ideas and topics.  The culminating activity will involve a partnership with the Spurlock Museum in which students will develop their own Little Big History Presentations.

This will be an exciting and busy year for both you and your scholars.  The key will be communication.  By visiting my web-site & Blog: 

www.mrcainsbighistoryprojectsite.weebly.com
http://mrcainsbighistoryprojectsite.weebly.com/mr-cains-big-history-blog
you will know everything your scholars are doing in our classes.  On this page you will find our weekly lesson plans, copies of class activities, homework assignments and projects, a variety of useful links to informative web sites, my on-line grade book, and my e-mail address.

Take your time with this assignment, but like all homework, there is a due date.  Please return your assignment by Thursday, August 25, 2016.  You may have your scholar return it, you may e-mail it to me, or you could bring it into school personally.  Again, I look forward to working with your scholars this year, and as always, if you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to e-mail (cainza@champaignschools.org) or call (351-3771) anytime.

All the best,

Zachary D. Cain

